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We will continue to allow pupils to wear PE kit to 

school on their PE days (you’ll find out your child’s PE 

days in early September by text). 

A reminder that school PE kit must be worn - 

white/black/dark grey/navy shorts, joggers, T shirts, 

sweaters and trainers. 

First day of school for pupils is Thursday 2nd September 2021 

From September we will be re-introducing a SOFT START to the school day 

for pupils in Reception, up to Year 6. 

This means that, although school will start at 9am, pupils will go into their classes as they arrive from 

8.45am onwards. Staff will be in class to welcome them, and they will have independent activities that 

they can work on before the register. 

Children (and their families) will not need to wait outside of school in the playground in the mornings 

past 8.45am. 

School will end at 3.00pm as normal. 
 

The Main Gate, Nursery Gate and the Year 
4/5 Gate will all be open to both enter 
and exit. The Year 6 Gate will no longer be 
in use. 

REMINDER 

Pupils are not permitted to bring 

mobile phones to school, apart from 

for specific reasons discussed and 

agreed with the Head Teacher. 

Uniform and PE kit are available to buy at the School Office. 


